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Year One Homework and News 

 
Friday 30th June 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                      
                                                 
Happy Eid to all our families celebrating, we hope that you have had a have a wonderful 
time. Please note that our class assembly has been postponed until Thursday 13th July at 
9.10am to enable more practice time as there have been a number of children absent from 
school this week due to their families celebrating Eid.  
 

Sports day is on Thursday 6th July, starting at 9:15 and we invite all our families to watch 
their children on the school field. The children in Year One will need to wear their normal PE 
kits. 
 

Our seaside day will be on the afternoon of  Friday 14th July. More details on this to follow in 
the next few weeks. 
 

In maths, we have started our next unit which involves using numbers 50-100. We are still 
developing our understanding and applying our knowledge of number to cross a tens 
barrier for example, 59 – 60. You can help practice this at home and discussing what 
happens to the tens and ones digit. We have also been counting in tens to a hundred and 
back again and we are currently working on partitioning 2 digit numbers into tens and one, 
for example 34 is 30 and 4 or 3 tens and 4 ones. 
 

In English , we are still being inspired by the text The lighthouse keepers 
lunch and this week we have been thinking about what the seagulls are 
saying about Mr Grinling’s lunches.  
 
 
 
 

With the warmer weather please can all children bring in a sun hat and a water bottle with 
their name on so that they can keep hydrated throughout the day. We hope that you and 
your family have a great weekend, if you have any questions then call in and see us email: 
hambrier@springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year One team 
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